
 

The University of Cincinnati SHRM Student Chapter is hosting two 

Associate Professional in Human Resources (aPHR) study workshops 

this fall! This is a great opportunity for college seniors that are 

considering entering into the Human Resources field and individuals 

that are beginning or have just begun their career in HR. 

We will be conducting a two day Wednesday workshop and a one day 

Saturday workshop at the University of Cincinnati: 

 Wednesday October 5th  and November 2nd from 5-9 pm 

 Saturday November 12th from 8 am – 5 pm 

The cost for a workshop is $150. Please contact Tom Mobley for a 

discounted UC Rate. This includes a deluxe study guide [textbook, 

practice exams, and flashcards], lunch, and all other materials. 

Registration for the aPHR exam and our study workshop is limited, so 

register now to reserve your spot!  

For more information about HRCI, the aPHR exam and/or how to 

register for the exam visit www.hrci.org/aphr 

 

For more information regarding our study workshop or to register 

please email Kyle Cook, aPHR at kylemcook@gmail.com or           

Tom Mobley, SPHR at tom@mobleyhr.com 
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